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High-level Meeting of the General Assembly to commemorate the tenth anniversary of the adoption of the Durban Declaration and Programme of Action (22 September 2011) 
A list of speakers for the round tables, maintained in accordance with the level of representation and on a first-come, first-served basis, will be open for inscription with a contact point in the Secretariat (Mr. Otto Gustafik (e-mail gustafik@un.org; tel. 1 (212) 963-9963; fax 1 (212) 963-5935)) from Monday, 1 August, to Thursday, 30 August 2011. Delegations are asked to kindly indicate the level of representation when inscribing on the speakers list. Participants in the round tables will be invited to make brief remarks that do not exceed three minutes, raise questions and respond to other speakers.
